
Minutes of the Twin Lakes Audubon Society (TLAS) Meeting 
 
May 14, 2013    7 – 9pm                                         UMHB York Science Building, Belton, TX 
 
16 members present 
 
Crystal Hammond (President), opened the meeting at 7pm, and invited everyone to enjoy the 
refreshments and visiting time until 7:30pm. She thanked all who brought snacks. 
 
A returning visitor was re- introduced and welcomed. 
 
Bird Sightings were shared. 
 
A “Thank You” card was signed by all and presented to Crystal as she completes her two 
years of service as President. Job well done! Ilse brought a plant for Crystal. 
 
The lending library was made available and everyone was encouraged to take a book home to 
read for the summer. 
 
Business: 
Bert will move from the VP position to President at the end of Crystal’s beginning in Sept. 
We are in need of a new VP. 
 
August Davis Mountain trip was discussed. Dates are Sat – Mon, August 10 – 12. 
Plan to meet at LAKE Balmorhea after 3pm. Carpooling is encouraged. 
 
 
Presentation: Slide shows of favorite photos by members 
Three members shared their photos with us: Elaine Horton, Kathy Cantu and Gil  
More visiting and snacking took place after the presentation. 
 
Christy brought 3 handmade hummingbird swings made with twigs, florist wire and beads; a 
drawing was held. 
 
Meeting was adjourned @ 8:35pm.  
We break for the summer and resume in September. 
 
C. Shoop (Secretary) 


